
Week commencing 08/01/24 
 

                                                                                          Outdoor learning 

For outdoor learning this week we have been looking for ice in both our garden and on a walk around our local 

area. We will continue to look at ice and the weather in our upcoming outdoor learning. If any parents want to 

join us on these walks just let a staff member know.  

   

   

                                                                                               P.E lesson 

Our focus in P.E this week was throwing and catching a ball to ourselves and our partners. We then practiced running 

whilst kicking a ball. All children showed great gross motor skills and we will continue to work on catching in our P.E 

lessons.  

        Nursery news

Art – making bird feeders   

Miss Rocsik will now be leading weekly art lessons in the primary art room. This week we made bird feeders whilst practicing 

following instructions and developing our fine motor skills. Everyone did a great job and enjoyed taking their bird feeders 

home.  

Other Information 

• Can all children please come to nursery with at least one change of spare clothes, including socks, in 

their bag. We do not have enough spare clothes kept in the nursery as they are not always returned.   

• If you have still not connected to your child’s Seesaw app please contact Miss Webster for a QR code. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Nursery open afternoon – Friday 26th January at 2pm 

Nursery pictures – Tuesday 30th January from 9:30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 


